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Safety Data Sheets (SDSs) are not required for tableted over-the-counter (OTC) drugs.

According to 29 CFR 1910.1200(b)(6)(vii), “Any drug, as that term is defined in the
Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act (21 U.S.C. 301 et seq.), when it is in solid, final
form for direct administration to the patient (e.g., tablets or pills); drugs which are
packaged by the chemical manufacturer for sale to consumers in a retail establishment
(e.g., over-the-counter drugs); and drugs intended for personal consumption by
employees while in the workplace (e.g., first aid supplies);”

Therefore, the following OTC Drug products, listed by part number do not have SDSs:

ACM90087
ACM90089
ACMS90091
ACM90109
ACM90306
ACM90316
ACM90780
FAO40800
FAO54034
FAO90110
FAO90751
FAOFAE7004
FAOFAE7014.
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